
County of Sonoma, California 
Director of Transportation and Public Works 
 
Home to approximately 500,000 residents, Sonoma County offers a rare and compelling array of 
scenic, recreational, and geographic characteristics – including over 200 award-winning wineries, 
inspiring coastline and beaches, the Russian River, and majestic redwoods. The County encompasses 
over one million acres of land and water, rich with agriculture, parks, campsites, lakes, and open 
spaces and is also home to a wide variety of art and music festivals, farmers’ markets, and concert 
venues. The County is now seeking a Director of Transportation and Public Works. The ideal 
candidate will be a smart, energetic, forward-thinking manager and innovative visionary who can 
anticipate issues, think analytically, and act strategically to meet the current and future needs of the 
Department. An experienced professional with strong communication skills along with the 
interpersonal and relationship-building skills to cultivate and maintain harmonious working 
relationships with subordinates, representatives of other County departments and agencies, private 
contractors, engineers, architects, local leaders, and the general public is sought; someone who is 
politically astute, but apolitical, will be ideal. Minimum qualifications include a Bachelor’s degree 
from an accredited college or university in Public Administration, Business Administration, 
Engineering, or a closely related field, and five years of increasingly responsible management and 
supervisory experience for a public agency consisting of functions associated with transportation 
systems, public works, integrated solid waste and air quality. While not a requirement, a valid 
certification of registration as a Professional Engineer issued by the State Board of Registration for 
Professional Engineers and Land Surveyors is desirable. The annual salary range for this position is 
$166,510.43 - $202,408.90, DOQ. The County also offers a competitive total compensation package. 
If you are interested in this outstanding opportunity, apply online at www.bobmurrayassoc.com. 
Please contact Ms. Valerie Phillips, should you have any questions. Filing Deadline: August 25, 
2017 

The County of Sonoma is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

 

 


